
The Archdiocese of Atlanta will be offering a limited number of scholarships 
to our Youth Ministers for the cost of registration to the conference.
 The Youth Minister is responsible for transportation, hotel and meals. 
Please send an email to Katherine Angulo before August  15, 2018

 if you are interested in attending. 


